
 
 

 

 

Hello Everyone, 
 

It is that time of year again!  The Barkers Point School will be hosting a 
Scholastic Book Fair during the week of November 18 - 22.  Students will 

have the opportunity to shop at the Book Fair beginning on Monday.  They 

will be coming during their regular library time and then they may also visit 
at recess or lunch.  K-2 will shop during recess and 3-5 during the lunch 

recess. Parents are welcome to purchase books anytime. We will be 

accepting cash, cheques, credit and debit. 
 

Thank you in advance to all the families that participate in our book fair. 

The proceeds allow the school to add lots of new and exciting titles to our 
library.  Happy reading! 

 

Book Fair Hours 
 

Monday - During Recess & Lunch (9:55-10:15 & 12:10 - 1:00) 

Tuesday - During Recess & Lunch (9:55-10:15 & 12:10 - 1:00) 
Wednesday  8:00 - 1:00 

Thursday    8:00 - 3:00 

Friday   8:00 - 12:00 
 

(The hours for Monday & Tuesday are a little different because I am at a 
different school those days) 

 

I am also looking for volunteers to help out!  If you are available and would 
like to help out Monday - Thursday either during recess or lunch recess 

please send me an email and let me know what day and time works for you.  

Thank you! 
 

Pam Cook 

Librarian 
Pamela.cook@nbed.nb.ca 

 

 
    
                                                                                                                


